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mark.oliver@marktwoconsulting.com

From: Janine Barrett <JanineB@ceoinstitute.com>
Sent: Thursday, 27 February 2025 11:20 AM
To: Mark Oliver (mark.oliver@marktwoconsulting.com)
Subject: Thank you on behalf of The CEO Institute Speaker Program

Dear Mark, 
 
Re: Speaking Presentation  
  
On behalf of The CEO Institute, thank you for presenting to Syndicate No. 502 on Monday 03 February 
2025. We at the Institute and our members, appreciate your time and eƯort in supporting the 
program. 
  
The member feedback was very positive and averaged the following ratings out of 10 for your 
presentation: 
  
Relevance of Topic:    10 
Guest Speaker:            10 
  
The following member comments are included for your interest: 

 Excellent presentation and speaker 
 Mark is very knowledgeable, great presentation 
 Very valuable take-aways. 

 
Thank you once again for your involvement in The CEO Institute Speaking Program. 
 
Kind regards 
Janine 
 
Janine Barrett 
Member Experience Speaker Coordinator | The CEO Institute 
1632-1638 High Street, Glen Iris, Victoria 3146 | T: +61 3 8514 5000 (OƯice) M: +61 416 983 126 
E: janineb@ceoinstitute.com | W: www.ceoinstitute.com  
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